

## Kingskerswell Church of England Primary School

Address: Coffinswell Lane, Kingskerswell, TQ12 5HN Email: admin@kingskerswell.devon.sch.uk Website: www.kingskerswellprimaryschool.co.uk Facebook: @KingskerswellPrimarySchool

> Telephone: 01803 873398 20/09/24

Scan the QR code



Dear Parents, Carers and Children,

The Scholastic Book Fair will be available at our school again this October!

Our Book Fair will be open for half an hour the end of each school day, during the week commencing Monday 7<sup>th</sup> October and will run until Friday 11<sup>th</sup> October. It will be held in Tiger classroom – which can be found by coming around to the KS2 playground. Our house captains will help you find your way!

Please see the attached poster for some of the titles that will be available.

There are now different ways to pay for the books that you wish to purchase, although we will still be accepting cash payments at this Book Fair too.

You may wish to use Scholastic's online payment system to pay by card at the fair: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay

This site can also be accessed via this QR code:

Once on the site you need to type in the postcode of our school (TQ12 5HN) to select our payment page for this Book Fair and follow the instructions.

The system allows us to keep track of parent payments so if you are unable to attend the fair in person but would like to put money in so that your child/ren can come along on their own and select the book/s of their choice to the deposited value – this is also possible – please see example below.

For example: Parent can't attend. Child would like 'Where's Bluey?'. Parents scans QR code, follows instructions and deposits £6.99. Child comes to fair and picks up 'Where's Bluey?' Adult running bookfair is able to see parent's payment online and so child is able to take book home.

However, if 'Where's Bluey?' has 'sold out' at our bookfair – we are still able to order this directly from Scholastic for that child.

If you prefer, you may also go to www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers to purchase gift vouchers.

The Book Fair is a great way to get your children excited about books and browse some of the latest book releases. It would be fantastic if you could support our Scholastic Book Fair as the more books we sell increases the number of free books that we are able to get for our school. For example: if we take over £800 in book sales, we get at least £400 worth of rewards to spend on books for the school.

So, your continued support of this event, is greatly appreciated! Thank-you!

Miss Wendy Williams (English Lead)

